
 

How are Items Donated to the Helping Hands 

Gift Drive? 

• Scan the QR Code to connect to an Amazon     

Holiday Wish List to purchase items for a child and 

ship items directly to the Agency. 

• Throughout the month of November and            

December, collection boxes are placed in various 

locations in the Crossroads Building in downtown 

Washington.  The address of the Crossroads   

Building is 95 W. Beau Street, Washington, PA 

15301. 

• Donations can be dropped off at the Washington 

County Fair Grounds on Monday, December 4     

between 8:30 a.m. and 6:30 p.m. 

• Organizations and businesses collect gifts that are 

donated for the Helping Hands Holiday Gift Drive. 

• Monetary donations may be made.  Checks should 

be made payable to “Washington County CYS” with 

“Helping Hands” on the memo line and mailed to: 

CYS Helping Hands 

95 W. Beau Street, Suite 300 

Washington, PA 15301 

What is Helping Hands 

Helping Hands is the Washington County Children and 

Youth Services Holiday gift drive that is held each 

year with a goal of providing gifts to the children and 

families of Washington County experiencing             

unfortunate circumstances requiring child welfare  

services. 


